
 
 
To: Dr. Charles Johns 

From: Dr. Rosanne Williamson 

Re: Establishing the Date for the Organization of the Board of Education 

Meeting 

Date: March 15, 2021 

 

Recommendation 

 

It is recommended that the organizational meeting of the Board be held on April 

26, 2021, at the regularly scheduled Board meeting.  

 

Background 

 

Board Policy: Organization of the Board of Education Policy 2010​ ​requires that 

each year, during a March meeting, that the organizational meeting of the Board 

is established.  Consistent with state law, at this meeting, the Board will elect 

officers and set a time and place for regular meetings.  

 

 

 

http://www.glenbrook225.org/Media/BOE/Policies/Section%202000/2010-Organization-of-the-Board-of-Education.pdf

